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Conference Name Change Notification 

Dear author, 

Hope you are doing well. 

At the request of the publisher, the abbreviation of the conference "The 10th International Conference on 
Industrial and Business Engineering (ICIBE 2024)" will be officially changed to "The 10th International 
Conference on Informatics and Business Engineering (ICIBE 2024)". And the ICIBE 2024 will be held in Bangkok, 
Thailand from December 20th to 22nd, 2024.

The call for papers, conference dates, conference theme have been changed. Please kindly check: www.icibe.org 
for more details.

If you need to update the notification and invitation letter or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

the conference secretary. The contact details of the conference secretary are given below: 

Name: DR. JANRADEE THONGCHAI 
Email: icibe.committee@outlook.com
Phone:  +66 （0）92393 6655

We look forward to seeing you at ICIBE 2024 and discussing the latest research findings on Informatics and 
Business Engineering. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this name change may cause and appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to welcoming you to the ICIBE conference. 

Best wishes 

ICIBE 2024 Organizing Committee 

http://www.icset.org/
www.icibe.org



